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Dear Chair Grayber, Vice-Chairs Elmer and Muñoz, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am Ed Glennon from Portland, Oregon. I strongly support of HB 2548 to create a 

Farmworker Standards Board in Oregon. 

 

As a dedicated farmers market shopper, I am deeply aware of what we owe Oregon's 

farmworkers. Yet they've historically faced low wages and poor working conditions, 

language barriers, and the kind of anti-immigrant sentiment currently fanned by 

Trump. HB 2548 is an important step toward giving farmworkers a voice in setting 

industry standards. I understand this legislation will help ensure access to fair wages, 

safe conditions, and protection from retaliation. 

 

Please vote Yes on this important legislation. Thank you.  

 


